
 

 

 
 
 
Minister Rabbi Michael Malkieli  
Ministry of Religious Services 
Israel 

 
 
On behalf of the Conference of European Rabbis (CER) and its President, 
Chief Rabbi Pinchas Goldschmidt, we would like to invite you to join us at  
the upcoming CER Standing Committee meeting in  Munich which will be 
held on 19-21 December 2023.   

 
Your participation will help us continue our permanent struggle against 
antisemitism and will allow us to protect our religious rights in Europe. 
 
 
For additional information please contact Rabbi Aharon Shmuel Baskin, 
Secretary General of the CER, at abaskin@rabbiscer.org or Mr. Gady Gronich, 
Chief of Staff to the President of Conference of European Rabbis, at 
ggronich@rabbiscer.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rabbi Aharon Shmuel Baskin 
CER Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
 


